

City of Hermosa Beach

Civic Center, 1315 Valley Drive, Hermosa Beach, CA 90254-3885 Tel: (310) 318-0235

NOTICE

CITY COUNCIL MEETING TO CONSIDER TOBACCO SALES POLICIES TUESDAY, JANUARY 28, 2020

January 9, 2020

Dear Tobacco Retailer:

This letter is to notify you that the Hermosa Beach City Council is scheduled to consider new policies which may affect your business. The City Council will be considering adoption of an ordinance at its City Council meeting on January 28th. The new ordinance, if adopted, will prohibit issuance of any new Tobacco Retailer Licenses (but would allow existing Tobacco Retailer Licenses to renew) and prohibit sales of electronic smoking devices and electronic smoking device products such as vaping pods. At this meeting, the City Council will also be discussing a potential ban on tobacco sales in the future.

To learn more and to share your concerns, we invite you to attend a meeting to discuss the proposed ordinance and potential future tobacco sales ban.

Tuesday, January 21st at 10:00 A.M Hermosa Beach City Hall Council Chambers 1315 Valley Drive

The City Council may approve, deny or modify the proposed ordinance at its meeting on January 28th. The proposed ordinance and staff report will be available online by Friday, January 24th at www.hermosabeach.gov.

The City Council meeting will be held: Tuesday, January 28th at 7:00 P.M. Hermosa Beach City Hall Council Chambers 1315 Valley Drive

The City Council Meeting can be viewed live or at a later time at www.hermosabeach.gov. If you would like to write a letter to the City Council, please send it to the City Clerk's office at 1315 Valley Drive, Hermosa Beach CA 90254 or by email to cityclerk@hermosabeach.gov. You may also attend the meeting and provide comments.

Sincerely.

Christy Teague Senior Planner (310) 318-0242

cteague@hermosabeach.gov

NOTE: The newspaper publication for the January 14th City Council meeting includes this item, but it will actually be considered on January 28th.